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Exposure to beryllium dust from past processes and 

clean-up activities at the Hanford Site can sensitize 

some individuals and cause a chronic, and sometimes 

progressively worsening, lung disease. This presentation 

explores how improvements in prevention, surveillance, 

work modification and communication can protect 

worker health. 


